## Mrs. Rice's Math Class

## Dear Parents and Students entering 7th Grade:

Welcome to 7th Grade. I am Mrs. Rice and I will be your child's Math teacher for the next 2 years.

Enclosed is your child's math packet for the summer. It includes sets of practice problems that align to important math concepts your child has worked on this school year, and what they need to know for the upcoming school year. This packet will count as a grade.

I recommend that your child completes one page of practice problems each day.

Encourage your child to do the best they can with this content- the most important thing is that they continue developing their mathematical fluency and skills!

Students are encouraged to practice on Khan Academy as well. This is a great resource for supporting students at all levels.

I look forward to seeing you all in the Fall and having a great school year!!

A list of items needed for the upcoming school year:

## Materials:

- A 2 or 3 subject notebook for Math only.
- A math Folder
- One Graphing Notebook
- Calculator (Any TI preferred)
- Tissues/Wipes
- Lots of Pencils (small sharpener if pencil is not mechanical)
- Grading pen (red)

If you need to reach me, you can email me at drice@bridgeportedu.net!!

Enjoy your summer!

Mrs. Rice

Mrs. Rice